28.02.2020, 22:57, "Nathalie Rodriguez" <nr@fie.ch>:

Dear federations,

As you may already know, the Senior Men's Sabre World Cup reallocated to Tauberbishofsheim will not be held in Tauberbishofsheim, or even in Germany, due to the recent developments regarding the Coronavirus.

However, we are doing everything in our power to try to organize this competition in Luxembourg, at the same dates (March 6-8), with the collaboration of the Luxembourg, French and German federations.

This way, you could still arrive at Frankfurt Airport. We are also trying to set up a bus service so that delegations are transported to Luxembourg (both ways).

We kindly ask you to wait until Monday for further information (hotels, etc.), as this situation is not easy to manage, as you may imagine.

In the meantime, we kindly ask you to send us as soon as possible the arrivals and departures planned for your delegation, using the attached Excel file only.

The e-mail address for sending this file is natalia.bodrova@fie.ch

Be assured that we are doing our best, considering this unusual situation.

The invitation letter is posted on www.fie.org

Best regards.

Nathalie Rodriguez CEO

INTERNATIONAL FENCING FEDERATION - FIE

Maison du Sport International Avenue de Rhodanie 54 1007 Lausanne - Suisse